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2. Library Positions 
In addition to being the Information Literacy Program Director, Prof. Donna Witek is serving as 
the Research & Scholarly Services Coordinator for this academic year. It is a contractual 
assignment that the Dean appoints and can rotate to different librarians.   
  
Ms. Bridget Conlogue who was an adjunct and temporary Research & Instruction Librarian last 
academic year has joined the Library in a full-time capacity now as the Special Collections Asst. 
She also supports the Research & Instruction Librarians. Mr. David Hunisch 
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The Scranton Market is in place and is in good use. We do not receive a part of the profits. 
Alternative payments other than Royalcard payments are not an option at this point, but are 
being discussed. The coffee machine accepts credit cards. The noodle machine has arrived but 
it’s not in operation yet.   
  
The Charles Kratz Scranton Heritage Room has new chairs and carpeting. We are waiting on 
new tables with outlets, and we’re also waiting on new soft seating. We are hoping for new 
museum grade exhibit cases in the future. 
  
The Library hasn’t received FIP money since 2016/2017. We have received a small package of 
funding to be used for 2nd floor renovations. The Faculty offices have been split and will be 
completed in January. We also removed the desk and now have one Library Services desk on 
the 1st floor. 
 

OTHER REPORTS: 




